
 
 

 

09th August, 2023 

To,  

The Listing Department,  

BSE Limited,  

PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001  

(Scrip Code: 539946)                                      ISIN: INE217E01014 

 

Subject: Newspaper Publication of the Un-Audited Financial Results for the Quarter ended on 30th 

June, 2023. 

 

Dear Sir(s),  

 

With reference to the captioned subject, the newspaper publication of the Un-Audited financial 

results pursuant to Regulation 47 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 for the quarter ended on 30th June, 2023 could not be published by the Publisher 

in the newspapers on the scheduled date i.e  09th August, 2023 due to a technical issue on the part 

of the publisher. The Company has been diligent in making compliance in true sense. Please find 

attached the email for reference regarding the same. 

 

However, please note that these results will be published tomorrow i.e 10th August 2023 positively, 

as committed by the Publisher.  

The Company shall simultaneously inform the exchange after making the due compliance 

tomorrow. 

This is for your information and records. 

 

Thanking You 

For Bazel International Ltd. 

 

 

Preeti Puri 

(Company Secretary and Compliance Officer) 

Office Add.: II-B/20, First Floor, 

Lajpat Nagar, New Delhi-110024 



bazel international <bazelinternational@gmail.com>

UFR of Bazel
mohan upreti <mohan.advertising@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 9, 2023 at 10:35 AM
To: bazel international <bazelinternational@gmail.com>

Dear Madam,

This is to inform you that your UFR ad could not be published today due to some technical problem.
Therefore the same will be published on 10.08.23 positively. We are sorry for for the  same and regret for the
inconvenience caused to you in this regard. However we will take utmost care in future.

Regards
MOHAN UPRETI
9811147169
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